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20 January 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

     MEPA Production of Shrek - Wednesday 1 – Friday 3 February 2023 – Change of Date 
 

Due to the planned industrial action by the National Education Union (NEU) on Wednesday 1 

February 2023, we have had to make the decision to move the performance of Shrek from 

Wednesday 1 February to Tuesday 31 January 2023. The show will still start at 7.00pm with 

doors opening at 6:30pm. 

If you have already purchased tickets for the performance on Wednesday 1 February, your 

tickets will automatically be transferred to the performance on Tuesday 31 January. If you are 

unable to attend, please contact Miss Pitman via the school office and we can arrange a refund 

or exchange your tickets for the performance on either Thursday 2 February 2023 or Friday 3 

February 2023 if there is availability.  

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 

     

Miss J Pitman     Mr P Gibson 
Head of Performing Arts   Headteacher 
 
  

 
 
  

 

 


